
The tobacco industry’s body count





We have known for over 70 years that the tobacco industry’s products cause devastating
amounts of death and disease to all of us – whether we use their products or not. We have

known for nearly 30 years that the tobacco industry lied to us about how addictive and
deadly their products are. And yet, they are still here putting us all in danger. A toddler gasps
for air during an asthma attack caused by drifting cigarette smoke. A teen is hospitalized for
chest pain and shortness of breath from vaping. A family buries their loved one who died of
lung cancer. All because of an industry that produces deadly products that hurt us all and

hasn’t been held accountable.
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Happy July Wellness Coalition Members!
Read below for tobacco news:

Upcoming Coalition Meeting:

Next Wellness Coalition meeting will be in September (as hybrid)



The Zoom link and the location's address will be sent out by August.



If you are interested in joining our coalition and presenting at our next meeting, please
contact Crystal Ortiz at crortiz@cosb.us




Learn more

mailto:crortiz@cosb.us
https://www.undo.org/disease/tobacco-industry-body-count


Tobacco News 



Today, the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) issued a marketing

denial order (MDO) for myblu Menthol 2.4%, an e-cigarette product
made by Fontem US, LLC (myblu). As a result, the company must not

market or distribute this product in the United States, or they risk
enforcement action by FDA. The company may resubmit a new

application to address the deficiencies for the product subject to this
MDO.

FDA Denies Marketing of myblu Menthol E-Cigarette Product



Read more

https://www.fda.gov/tobacco-products/market-and-distribute-tobacco-product/tobacco-products-marketing-orders#Marketing%20Denial
https://www.fda.gov/tobacco-products/ctp-newsroom/fda-denies-marketing-myblu-menthol-e-cigarette-product


Announcements















Safe Kids Officers, Ofelia Prieto and Jennifer Frusetta, will be leaving for a
week for the first time to attend "PrevCon/ Prevention Convention" in

Maryland. They will be attending the most up=to=date classes on
unintentional childhood injury prevention. They are excited to learn and
participate in numerous classes and bring back the information to San

Benito County!



Attend the next Safe Kids Meeting on the 3rd Wednesday in August at
12pm to hear more about it :)










Would like to share an announcement? Email our
Project Coordinator at crortiz@cosb.us 

Cessation Resources

Ready to Quit?
Kick It CA is a free program that helps Californians kick

tobacco with the help of proven, science-based strategies.
Take the first step toward quitting. 

For more information:
San Benito County Tobacco Education Program

351 Tres Pinos Rd, Suite A-202
Hollister, CA 95023
Tel: (831) 637-5367

Monday-Friday: 8:00am to 5:00pm

San Benito County Tobacco Education Program
Coalitions

Visit our website

https://kickitca.org/
https://kickitca.org/
https://www.sanbenitocountytobaccocoalitions.org/
https://www.sanbenitocountytobaccocoalitions.org/

